Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Office of Environmental Management

Section 106 Programmatic Agreement Comment Period
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is requesting public comment on the proposed Programmatic Agreement Among the Federal Highway Administration, the Florida Department of Transportation, the Advisory Council on Historic Preservation, and the Florida State Historic Preservation Officer Regarding Implementation of the Federal-Aid Highway Program in Florida. This is an update to the current programmatic agreement, among the same parties, which includes reformatting and edits to the Section 106 program alternatives.

 

A copy of the draft Section 106 Programmatic Agreement is available in the REFERENCE MATERIALS associated with this notice. Public comment period is open for 30 days from posting in the FAR. Comments should be submitted via email directly to Lindsay.Rothrock@dot.state.fl.us at FDOT’s Office of Environmental Management (OEM) no later than 11:59 p.m. EST on the 30th day from this posting.

View the agreement here: https://flrules.org/Gateway/reference.asp?No=Ref-14965
